
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

December 29, 2023  

 

To,  

  

Mr. Aditya Ammu 

Online Surveillance Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  

P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400 001. 

Sub: Clarification on Movement in Price 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We refer to your Email dated December 29, 2023, bearing ref. no. 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 / 508 with regard to the movement in price of the Company's 

securities. In this connection, we wish to inform you that there is no 

information/announcement, including impending announcement, to be made by the 

Company which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price movement in the 

Company's scrip. 

 

Hence, we are unable to comment on the significant increase in the price of Company's 

security across Exchanges in the recent past and the Management of the Company is in 

no way connected with any such price movement.  

 

Further, we would like to reiterate that as in the past, the Company had informed the 

Exchanges of any price sensitive information and made available on the Company's 

website, before the same is made public.  

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

For VL E-Governance & IT Solutions Limited 

 

 

 

 

Dinesh Nandwana 

Whole Time Director 

DIN No: 00062532 
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